PROPOSED ACTIONS TO PROTECT BROOKLYN’S  HEALTH
There are actions that we can all take to ensure that the health of Brooklyn residents and the health of our health care safety-net are not diminished.

· Join the Save Our Safety Net – Campaign – sign up to become members – work together as a Brooklyn team
· Support the City Council Resolution introduced by Councilwoman Rosie Mendez – Reso. No 712.  It is currently being redrafted.  Talk to your Councilperson and make sure she/he is signed-on.  There will probably be a hearing on the resolution in early June, so be prepared to mobilize and come out for this.

· Ask the Brooklyn hospitals to work together to coordinate services so that we do not lose services.

· Attend the Medicaid Redesign Team meeting on Thursday, May 12th from 10:30 am to 1:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the conference center at Baruch College, 151 East 25th Street, Room 750.

· The Medicaid Redesign Team will be holding public hearings which SOS-C will publicize – watch for these announcements.
Sponsored by:
Commission on the Public’s Health System (CPHS), Brooklyn Perinatal Network (BPN),
Make the Road New York (MRNY), New York Immigration Coalition (NYIC), Save Our Safety Net – Campaign (SOS-C)
For more information:  Call 212-246-0803 or soscny.wordpress.com; soscny@gmail.com

